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6 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I would like to invite you into school on Wednesday 11 October at 2:30 for the 
opportunity to meet our Acting Principal, Mrs A Kerr, followed by a short presentation 
by myself, the new Assistant Principal for Attainment and Progress, about our school 
Pathway system.  This meeting will take place in our school hall. 
 
Pathways have replaced the old levels system that was used at Key Stage 2 and 3.  
The Pathways allows us to track and plan for the progress of your son or daughter.  
As such, it is useful for all of us to know how they work so that every student can 
achieve their best. 
 
These Pathways will appear on your son/daughter’s school report this year and in 
each of their assessments.  The Pathways will also be moving into Year 10 to help 
our students aim even higher.  Therefore, this meeting would also be suitable for all 
new parents and, parents of Year 10 students and any parents who would like further 
information on how their child is assessed and challenged at school. 
 
The session will last for approximately 30 minutes.  This will also be a good 
opportunity to meet some of the School Leadership Team and to discuss any 
questions that you may have about our school. 
 
Attending this short meeting should allow you to support your child fully with their 
expectations at school and begin to give you an idea of the next steps and future 
opportunities available to them.  This is central to our aim for every student to be the 
best that they can be. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr George Burvill  
Assistant Principal for Assessment and Progress 
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